
Notices for Sunday 28
th

 February 2016 
 

NORMAL PARISH OFFICE HOURS  
 

The Parish Office will normally be open between 10.00am & 12.00 noon on Tuesdays to Fridays 
only. It will be closed on Mondays. 

 

 
 

SAFEGUARDING 
Dear Parishioner, 
The Diocesan Safeguarding Team are keen to find out how safeguarding is being 
implemented and understood in our parishes. We would therefore be very grateful if 
you would take part in a short survey which can be accessed on the link below.  It 
consists of 5 questions and shouldn’t take more than 5 minutes to complete. This 
will help to guide us as to what resources parishes may need to develop 
safeguarding in our parishes in the future. 
https://www.surveymonkey.com/s/H3LCDVM  
Many thanks for your support. 
 

 
 

NOTICES FOR TODAY 
 

 

QUIET SPACE for babies (0-3yrs) available in the Lady Chapel during service. 
Older children are welcome with quiet activities. Baby-changing facilities available in 
the disabled lavatory. 
 

TEA AND COFFEE in the hall after the service. During coffee there will be a raffle 
for Amnesty to cover postage of letters written by members of our Amnesty 
Group.   Meetings are held once a month to write letters on behalf of prisoners of 
conscience and the group would be happy to welcome new members. 
 
 
RESEARCH  - Anyone interested in doing some research into a particular aspect of 
St Peters history and then writing about it? Researchers and content writers needed 
for the new heritage section on our website. This is part of the activity programme 
for the West Window Project. If interested please contact Allison McAllister 
07802425252 or by email allison@skillshop.co.uk 
 
LENT APPEAL – We are supporting the Diocese of London’s appeal which this 
year is in aid of persecuted Christians in Syria and Iraq, see the leaflets at the 
Welcomers desk. Lent boxes are available at the back of the church, please take 
one. 

 
 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/s/H3LCDVM


THIS WEEK 
 
PILGRIM COURSE continues in the church hall, Monday 29th February, 
7.45pm. Pilgrim is a course for the Christian journey. Please see notice board and 
pamphlet on Information Desk for further details.  
 
COMPLINE AND REFLECTION – Thursday 3rd March, 9.00pm (see information 
pamphlet) 
 
SCOUT JUMBLE SALE on Saturday, 5th March, 2016 2 p.m. at HQ in Montpelier 
Park, W.5. For Jumble Collection - please contact Mary Lazarides 07961136872 
 

LOOKING AHEAD 
 
NEXT PEBBLES PRAISE – Sunday 6th March (Mothering Sunday) 9.15am. 
 
BEER & CURRY SOCIETY MEETING – Thursday 10th March,  at the Wheatsheaf 
Pub, Haven Lane and The Clay Oven, in The Mall. 
 
COFFEE AT ST PETER'S. Every second Saturday of the month St Peter's will be 
open for coffee (or tea), cake and time to catch up from 10am - 11.30am. Next date 
Saturday 12th March. Please do "pop in"! Anyone wishing to help please speak to 
Fr David. 
 
PCC MEETING – Sunday 13th March, 11.45am in the Lady Chapel. 
 
AMNESTY LETTER WRITING GROUP - Wednesday 16th March, 8.15pm, in the 
Vicarage. 

 
PALM SUNDAY PROCESSION – Sunday 20th March, meet at Haven Green, 
9.45am, weather permitting. 

 

 

 

 


